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DEPARBdENT OF ITIE I{AVT
OFFICE OF TIIE SECAETARY

wa,sHrNGToN 25, D. C.

Office of Legiel-ative Affaire

In reply refer to
tA.-315:qp

g 0 APR ?s62

Honorable David E. BelI
Director, Bureau of the Budget
Waehington 25, D. C,

I\i6r dear Nh. Bell:

Your request for the viewe of the Department of Defense
on a proposed Executlve Onder t'Adminietration of the I?ust Territory
of t}re Pacific Ielands by the Secretar;r of the Interior" hae been
aeeigned to this Departrent for the preparatioa of a report thereon.

the propoeed D(esutive ffier rculd traosfer admlnietration
of the Northern Mariana Ielands of the ftuet Territory of ttre Pacific
Islands from the Secretary of the Navy to the Secretary of the Interior.

ltre Department of the Navly, on behalf of the Department' of
Defease, i.nterpoeee no objectlon to the approval..of lilG pfop.oaed
Executive Onder.

this report has been coordinated uithin the Deparfuaent
of Defenee in accordanee wlth procedures prescribed by f,hs Secretary
of Defense.

Forbhe $ncreta::y' ai "lJ:e lii,vy.

Siacere\y you:rs,

lry. s. sAHPsolr
Captain, U. S. NavS
Deputy.Chisfi
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